2. REPORT OF THE HOUSING SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING OF 8 SEPTEMBER 2004



The Committee **received** a report of the meeting of the Housing Subcommittee on Wednesday 8 September 2004.

The Committee congratulated the Housing Subcommittee and staff from City Housing and the Facility Assets Unit for the work done over the last few years for housing in Christchurch.

The Committee **decided** that a team be established including George Clark from He Oranga Pounamu to consider further proposal a concept and independent affordable housing for single middle aged primarily Maori women aged 50-65.